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MEMORANDUM FOR: D. G. Eisenhut, Director, Division of Licensing, NRR

FR0!!: C. E. florelius, Director, Division of Project and
Resident Programs

SUBJECT: DAVIS-BESSE IST PROGRAM - TEST RELIEF REQUEST EVALUATIONS
TAC N0. #11316

We have reviewed the Davis-Besse Inservice Testing Program relief

requests and the Technical Evaluation Report done by EG&G, Idaho. We

disagree with a significant number of the relief requests and with some

of the EG&G recomendations. He are meeting with the licensee, tentatively,

on fiarch 29, 1983 to present the findings of our review. It will take some

time to come to a resolution; hence, we are extending our SE schedule for

Davis-Besse to June 30, 1983.

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc:
A. De Agazio, OP.FM
V. Stolz, ORB 4
P. Tam, LORPM
G. Lainas, AD/0R
J. Thoma, NRR
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